

# PWG WIMS CIM Alignment

## Conference Call Minutes

November 16, 2006

Meeting was called to order at approximately 2 p.m. EDT November 16, 2006 by Craig Whittle.

### Attendees

Ira McDonald	High North
Rick Landau	Dell
Pete Zehler	Xerox
Lee Ferrell	Canon
Craig Whittle	Sharp

### General Discussion

- Minutes from the last teleconference were accepted. See [ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/minutes/cim\\_061109.pdf](ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/minutes/cim_061109.pdf)
- Rick reviewed the presentation to be given to CIM Core (see [ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/cim/PWG\\_Update\\_CIM\\_Printer\\_model\\_v01\\_20061115.pdf](ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/cim/PWG_Update_CIM_Printer_model_v01_20061115.pdf)). The discussion / recommendations follow:
  - Update slide 5 to change “principals” to “six editors”
  - Remove capabilities
  - Add URL to the grouping spreadsheet
- Also reviewed the revised diagrams to be presented: [ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/cim/Visio-Printer\\_03.pdf](ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/cim/Visio-Printer_03.pdf)
  - There was some discussion on a recommendation for implementers of the console class with complex displays.
  - Pete asked how input trays would be modeled with MFDs. Ira mentioned that PrintInputTray is specific to print (for now). A new class would need to be created for shared input trays with other MFD services.
- Rick also showed the document showing the groupings. See [ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/cim/td\\_PrintClassGroupings\\_v05\\_20061109.pdf](ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/cim/td_PrintClassGroupings_v05_20061109.pdf)

## **Next Steps / Open Actions:**

- Rick will send out a summary of the CIM Core meeting.
- Next teleconference is scheduled for 12/7/06.